
SAC   Minutes 

 December 20, 2017 

 

8 A. M. begin meeting 

Attendance: Kelley Rowe, Alejandro Remy, Wayne Odom, Vanessa D., Tara McFarlane, Kathrine 

Pierandozzi 

Approval of Minutes from 10/16/2017  

5/0 yea approval.  

Box Tops: 

Technology like the website can track the progress of our school and the smart phone app that can be 

downloaded is being shared with all staff and parents. We are collecting box tops at a much faster rate 

now. The app can scan receipts and allot the money to Wabasso school.  Wabasso school must be 

chosen when setting up the app.  Please keep collecting box tops to turn into school collection box and 

use the advanced technology to obtain additional box top monies.  

Transition Update: 

There have been lots of visitors and news publicity coming through the REAL lab highlighting all the 

exciting things happening. The pies sales had an excellent turnout with 70 pies sold for Thanksgiving 

holiday. The holiday bake sale is in full effect with over 100 cakes pre-ordered which will be available for 

pickup and delivery to district office.  We have received the dehydrator for the puppy pastries business.  

Quarterly Literacy Unit: 

Ferdinand movie field trip was successful to the Majestic Movie theater.  The books were delivered by 

the Wabasso Library transition students to each student on campus.  Next movie to go along with 

Quarterly Literary Unit will be in March.  

Principal news: 

No additional new reported by Principal.  

 5K fundraiser: 

The 5k fundraiser continues to move forward with a list of needs and potential sponsors and runners 

sighing up.   Teachers are encouraged to call parents to personally invite parents and students to sign 

up.  March 3, 2018 is the race date and the Run sigh up weblink is active for sharing and spreading the 

word via internet.  

Next meeting:  

Our next scheduled SAC meeting is February 21, 2018 at 8 A.M. teachers’ lounge.  

Meeting adjourned 8:28 A.M 


